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The Col

February 25, 2020
Dear 3HO, Sikh Dharma, and KRI Community,

Asa community inspired by the teachings of Yogi Bhajan, we are currently facing a significant
challenge. Following the publication of Pamela Dyson’s book, we received additional allegations
from muliple women.

As previously announced, we are commissioning an independent investigation of al allegations.
We are in the process of conducting due-diligence to identify the right independent investigator
to conduct this important task - airly and without prejudice or bias. We expect the.
investigation process may take several months to complete and ask that everyone be patient as
this process moves forward.

We have established a website with official updates of the investigation and our path forward.
Please visit our website for updates -ssscresponseteam org,

“This very sensitiv issue i bringing a great deal of pain and emotion, and we are moving.
forward with dignity and respect for al parties. During this time, we call upon all members of
our community to unite in prayer and meditation. Let us stand with integrity and grace, letting
the voice of Truth guide us now and into the future.

Sat Nam,

Collaborative Response Team

ssscresponseteam.org





